
 

 

 

 

TOWN OF MILTON 

ROCK COUNTY, WISCONSIN 

LEGAL NOTICE 

 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that on May 14, 2018, at 6:00 p.m. at the Town of Milton Town 

Hall, 23 First Street, Milton, Wisconsin, the Town Board will conduct a public hearing on a 

proposed discontinuance of a public way pursuant to Wis. Stat. § 66.1003.  The public way 

proposed to be discontinued is referred to as “Lake Street” and is more particularly described as 

follows: 

 

The 20’ x 100’ strip of Lake Street located between Lot 33 and Lot 34 located north of 

the northerly right-of-way line of East Koshkonong Drive in Section 6, of the Maple 

Beach Subdivision #2 of the Town of Milton, Rock County, Wisconsin.  

 

A scale map of the land that would be affected can be obtained from the Town Clerk.  It is open 

to the public and all interested parties are encouraged to attend. 

 

       TOWN OF MILTON 

 

 

       By:        

        Marcy Granger, Town Clerk 

 

 

 

 

 

 


